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September 21, 2017 
 
  
TO:  Campus and Central Staff 
FROM:  Human Capital Management 
SUBJECT: Summer Dress Code 
 
 
With the approaching fall and cooler weather, please be advised that the summer dress code will end 
September 29, 2017. All employees are expected to resume professional business attire. 
 
Please refer to DH LOCAL and DH Regulation policies for dress code guidelines and expectations. 
 
Contact Human Capital Management at humancapitalmanagement@dallasisd.org or 972-925-4200 
with questions. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Karry Chapman 
Chief of Human Capital Management 

 

INFORMATION 

http://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Download/361?filename=DH(LOCAL).pdf
http://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Download/361?filename=DH(REGULATION).pdf
mailto:humancapitalmanagement@dallasisd.org

